2<sup>nd</sup> April, 2014.

Dear Mrs. Grandville, we want to use this opportunity of our little girls birthday to really tell you how grateful we are for giving Daziba a chance to be in your great institution which you administer.

Our little girl came in to Educare in just 7 months, but she has improved tremendously in academics, social and vocally. We want to say thank you, sometime it is not the clothes or gifts a child needs but human development that matters, we want to assure you that starting Daziba in Educare is not a waste and we pray that the Almighty God keep you and your family in good health, not forgetting that woman of this grate vision in which Educare was born LADY JOHN, our honest prayer is that she dwells in peace and wisdom of the most high.

Finally, your able teacher that has help Daziba to really improve, Ms. Regina, tell her we are most grateful that her direct contact with Daziba is positive, also those very had working helpers and securities, we say more grease to their elbow.

Once again we say thank you.

With Love from Engr. & Mrs. Igoniwari